Good afternoon and greetings from Big Spring Middle School!
 
I wanted to send a quick reminder to all of our 6th grade parents reminding you of our upcoming Bulldog Basics on August 19th.  If you haven’t registered your child, please use the below contact information to get your son/daughter registered.  
 
Bulldog Basics is an opportunity for our 6th grade students to experience the middle school and meet their teachers prior to our first day of school.  We also are allowing 1 parent per household to attend that evening to hear firsthand from our Assistant Principal, Mr. Brad Fry and me what you and your child can expect at the middle level.   
 
With us that evening, we will have the following departments/agencies/staff on site for you to talk and connect with them.
1. Belco Credit Union
1. Chartwells Cafeteria Services
1. BSMS Technology Department
1. BSMS Nurse
1. BSMS Counselors
1. BSMS PTO
1. Physical Education Teachers-gym uniforms
1. Electives Teachers 
Bulldog Basics
Save the Date: 
Thursday, August 19th, 2021
 
Who: Students going into sixth grade
What: Bulldog Basics
Where: Big Spring Middle School
When: Thursday, August 19th from 5:00-7:00 PM
Why: Meet your teachers and classmates, become familiar with the middle school, and put your “best paw forward” for a new school year!
How: If you haven’t completed the online form, please contact Mr. Michael Spears via email at mspears@bigspring.k12.pa.us or call our middle school office at (717) 776-2471.
 
I am looking forward to meeting all of our upcoming 6th grade students and parents on August 19th!  Please reach-out to us if you have any additional questions or need to register your child.
 
Here's to an OUTSTANDING 2021-22 school year!  
 
Mrs. Clarissa Nace
Middle School Principal
Big Spring School District
cnace@bigspring.k12.pa.us
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